
ETI UPDATE: September 2023 – January 2024 
 

 

To all those who work in education, 

In line with the ETI’s Quality Improvement 
Strategy which has been co-designed with 
practitioners, parents and young people, we 
have begun an exciting programme of 
inspection and evaluation in this new academic 
year 2023/24. 

 

 
 

Through our Programme of work, we aim to identify, affirm, report and disseminate 
examples of highly effective and innovative practice from which others may learn 
and, in doing so, highlight the educational opportunities being grasped, along with 
the significant challenges being faced, by learners, leaders, parents and practitioners 
in Northern Ireland.  

  



The ETI’s Programme of Work which spans the four quadrants of the Quality 
Improvement Strategy include: 

 

Further details on the ETI’s Programme of Work for September 2023 to January 
2024 can be found here. 

If there is any additional area of your work which you would like us to see, please 
contact us and we will be happy to accommodate a district visit, schedule permitting. 

If you have any queries regarding this work, please contact the Inspection Services 
Team at eti@education-ni.gov.uk or on 028 9127 9726 or you can talk to your 
District Inspector. 

https://www.etini.gov.uk/sites/etini.gov.uk/files/publications/an-update-on-the-work-of-eti-september-2023-january-2024_0.pdf
mailto:eti@education-ni.gov.uk
https://www.etini.gov.uk/sites/etini.gov.uk/files/publications/eti-programme-of-work-four-quadrants.pdf

